
 

CVO’s Message     

 

 
Dear friends  
 
The Central Vigilance Commission (CVC) mandates observation of Vigilance Awareness 
Week every year in its endeavor to fight corruption. The theme chosen for this year’s 

Vigilance Awareness Week is “सत्यानिष्ठा की संसृ्कती से राष्ट्र  की समृद्धि; Culture of Integrity 
for Nation’s Prosperity” 

 
While reaffirming our commitment by saying no to corruption and committing to the Nation, 
we seek the support and participation of all stake holders towards active co-operation in 
fighting the menace of corruption and bringing about transparency. 
 
A very important function of Vigilance is to help the organization to build efficient & sound 
processes, systems and procedures thus ensuring transparency and non-discretionary 
application of rules. 
 
Vigilance is instrumental in creating organizational awareness on the core values of our 
company and the importance of demonstrating them through our deeds and actions. 
 
On the occasion of Vigilance Awareness Week 2024, I would exhort all employees for an 
organizational culture based on sound governance, integrity and trust. My urge to every 
employee is to be aware and understand the functioning of Vigilance which will help in 
building a transparent and corruption free organization.  
 
I further request all employees and his/her family members to take the integrity pledge 
(online) available in the CVC website to fight against corruption and spread the message of 
the Vigilance Awareness Week.           

 

 

Abhishek Ranjan, IOFS 
Chief Vigilance Officer 

 
 


